1st. & Raledigh St
Forest, liiss,

o —-Jan, 7, <957
Maurice W, Nitler i,
Box 94 —
Geneva,” Nebraska il
Dear Bir:

This 1s to verify your reception of Radio Station
WMAG on September 11, 1956,
It may interest you to know we have received re-
ports from N.J., Penna.,, Canada and points North.
WMAG HAS been on the air 13 years and we are a
500 Wt, daytime station. Tom Estes was the annr,
on dguty when you received us, !
Thanking you very much, I am, Yours truly,
Bartae ra Goodwin, Sect,



